Office of the Prime Minister

Prime Minister
Minister for Arts, Culture & Heritage Minister for Child Poverty Reduction

Minister for National Security & Intelligence

13 AUG 2013

Lesley Jacobs
fyi-request-10882-adebbcbb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: PMO 184-2019

Dear Lesley Jacobs
Official Information Act request relating to health concerns regarding 5G network

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
received on 2 August 2019. You requested:

1. That ALL Safety Testing and Studies conducted on the 5G be made
available to me.

2. If no such studies OR No Full Testing has occurred, | respectfully request
that the roll out of 5G is HALTED until safety can be proven by an
INDEPENDENT Committee chosen to assess the health effects.

3. The INDEPENDENT Committee will have NO relation to any
Telecommunications companies Worldwide, and should be made up of
Professionals, including but not limited to Scientists, Doctors and
Environmentalists with NO AGENDA other than the well being of the people,
flora and fauna of NZ.

This Office does not hold information relating to your request. | believe that such
information is held by the Minister of Broadcasting, Communications and Digital Media,
Hon Kris Faafoi. Accordingly, | have decided under section 14(b)(i) of the Act to transfer
your request to the Hon Kris Faafoi, as the Minister of Broadcasting, Communications
and Digital Media.

The Minister has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a decision on your
request.

Yours sincerely

Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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